
August 12, 1974 
 
Eisle and Anderson were granted a permit to place a mobile home as an office on their 

property on payment of $10.00 annual fee subject to inspection by board at anytime 
during business hours.  If the permit is revoked said mobile home to be removed at 
owners expense. 
 

Don Storlie’s request for an addition to his house passed.  Fee at $25.00.  
 
John Storlie was told to check with the county planner as to requirements for his plot.  
 

Carl Nielsen’s duties as building inspector were reviewed. 
 
Percolation tests were to be paid by applicant for building permits.  Extra forms may be 
applied to building permits stating inspection duties. 

 
Carl Rother presented his bill for maintaining, chloride spreading, mowing and frost boil 
work on 245th St. also his bid to haul gravel. 
 

Henry Larson was to contact Hullet for his bid. 
 
Bills were ordered paid. 
 


